
Ref No./OPBMS/2024-25/CIR/26                              Classes: III-XII                                    April 24, 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from OPBMS! 

We hope this message finds you well and motivated for the upcoming academic challenges. We have an 

important announcement regarding a new initiative aimed at enhancing your knowledge and critical thinking 

skills. 

Effective immediately, newspaper reading will be mandatory for all students from Classes III to XII. Teachers 

in the school will make sure that the important news is discussed regularly during the newspaper reading time. 

To ensure accountability and encourage active engagement, questions from the FRONT PAGE and SPORTS 

PAGE related to the newspaper will be included in assessments every Monday, as well as during periodic and 

term exams. 

Regular newspaper reading will keep the students updated on current affairs, helping them stay informed about 

local, national, and international events. Engaging with newspaper articles will foster critical thinking skills 

as they analyze and evaluate different perspectives on various issues. It will also contribute to their language 

proficiency by exposing them to diverse vocabulary and writing styles. Incorporating newspaper-related 

questions into assessments will encourage consistent reading habits and better prepare them for exams. 

To facilitate this initiative, we recommend allocating a specific time each day for newspaper reading. 

Additionally, we encourage you to participate in discussions and share your insights with your wards. Your 

cooperation in adhering to this new requirement is crucial for its success. We believe that by embracing 

newspaper reading, you will not only excel academically but also develop into well-informed and 

intellectually curious individuals. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to reach out to your respective 

teachers or academic advisors. 

We look forward to your active participation in this initiative. 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 

 

 


